Hammond, Abigail M

From: Carolin Bakewell <carolin.bakewell@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 05, 2016 8:39 AM

To: Hammond, Abigail M

Cc: Casie Goode; Bobby White; Doug Brocker
Subject: Dental Board Technical Changes Request

Dear Ms. Hammond:

Please accept this message as the Dental Board's request pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.10(3) for an extension of
review of the proposed changes to 21 NCAC 160 and 16Q. The Board wishes to carefully review the technical
change requests and does not meet until after the Feb. 10 deadline.

Thanks very much.

Carolin Bakewell
Board Counsel



